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 Susan Ward 

Davies

OBJ2016/5017/P 26/09/2016  13:43:32 If this is an extension on the existing flat roof , that will SERIOUSLY affect our privacy and light, any 

side window would look directly into our bedroom window and the building will make the room very 

dark  if the intention is to build an extension with a flat roof with a terrace on top of that that would be 

even worse as our terrace is very private and they would be looking down on it and woudl be able to 

look into our bedroom . We are neighbours and we  STRONGLY  object to this
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